
March 28, 2017 

Wallace Grade School 
District 195 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

Wallace Warrior  

Tuesday Letter 

Wednesday, March 29 
Board meeting 7:00 
 

Thursday, March 30 
8th to IVCC 8:30-3:00 
 

Friday, March 31 
Robotics team to Brookfield Zoo 
 

Monday, April 3 
PARCC testing begins 
 

Tuesday, April 4 
PARCC testing 
 

Wednesday, April 5 
PARCC testing 
 

Thursday, April 6 
PARCC testing 
 

Friday, April 8 
5th grade to Gamma Phi Circus 
8:00-3:00, students will need a ride 
to school 
 

Monday, April 10 
PARCC testing 
 

Tuesday, April 11 
WBBM weather assembly 1:15 
 

Wednesday, April 12 
PARCC testing 
 

Thursday, April 13 
PARCC testing 
 

Friday, April 15 
NO SCHOOL—Good Friday 
 

Monday, April 17 
NO SCHOOL—Easter Monday 
 

2017-2018 Kindergarten Registration:  

We will again be offering a phone in registration for your Kindergarten student. 
Please call Wallace Grade School at  433-2986. 

Kindergarten Requirements: 

1. Child must be 5 years of age on or before 
Sept.1 

2. Must have a birth certificate 

3. Physical exam, including all immunizations are 
required by the 1st day of school 

4. Must have a lead screening test and an eye 
exam 

5. Dental exam is required by May 15th 

There are immunization clinics in the area. If you have any question regarding 
immunizations, call the LaSalle County Health Department at 433-3366.   

PARCC testing will begin in April. The tests are designed to measure students' 
key skills such as ability to think critically, solve problems, and use information 
from their reading material to write well-developed essays. Please encourage 

your student to try their best on these assessments.    

Wallace will test on the following dates: 

Monday, April 3  Monday, April 10 

Tuesday, April 4  Wednesday, April 12 

Wednesday, April 5  Thursday, April 13 

Thursday, April 6 
 

For more information, please visit: 

http://www.parcconline.org/resources/parent-resources  
 

The Wallace School family learns and grows together! 

Wallace Preschool  

registration is open to 
all families. 

Please contact the 
school at 815-433-2986 
to register your child! 

Region V Science Fair: 

Drew Hood’s project titled “Now you see it, Now you don’t” 
and Adilyn Walker’s project titled “The Nut Calorimetry” 
both advanced to the State Science Fair at Northern Illinois 

University in Dekalb on Saturday, May 6.  

Congratulations!Congratulations!Congratulations!Congratulations!    
 



• ACADEMIC TEAM 

3/28—4:00—Flanagan (H) 

3/29—4:00—Marseilles (H) 

4/1—tba—LaSalle County Tournament (H) 

4/3—4:15—Saunemin (H) 

4/4—4:00—@Tonica (3:00) 

4//8—tba—Conference Tournament @Tonica 

4/11—3:30—@Milton Pope (3:10 bus) 

4/24—4:00—@Peru Parkside (3:20 bus) 

4/26—REGIONALS 

5/1—SECTIONALS 

5/5—STATE 
 

 

• TRACK 

3/27—4:30—@Mendota (old track) (3:15 bus) 

4/4—4:30—@Woodland (3:00 bus) 

4/12—4:30—@Seneca (3:15 bus) 

4/13—4:30—@Morris Shabbona (3:15 bus) 

4/20—4:30—@Seneca (3:30 bus) 

4/22—9:00—@OHS—no bus 

4/24—4:30—@OHS (3:45 bus—drop off only) 

4/29—9:00—rain date for conference meet 

5/4—4:00—@Hall HS (3:00 bus) 

5/6—IESA Sectional—tba 

5/12-13—IESA State Meet—tba 
 

Wallace Warrior Extra-Curricular Info: 

A note from Mr. Allen: 

Wallace Grade School is once again participating 
in Raging Waves "Plunge into Fitness" program.  
Students in K-8 have been given a fitness log.  
Each space along the path accounts for 30 
minutes of physical activity.  When your student           
completes 30 minutes of physical activity, color 
in a space.  Feel free to join your student during 
that 30 minutes of exercise and make it a family      
activity!  Once the whole path is filled in, return 
the log to Mr. Allen and your student will receive 
a free pass to the water park! Logs are due 
by April 10th.  

Wallace Grade School 
District 195 

Superintendent Mike Matteson 
Principal Toby Coates 

 

Phone: 815-433-2986 
Fax: 815-433-2989 

E-mail: tcoates@wallacegs.org 
 

Congratulations to the sixth, seventh, and eighth 
grade students who participated in the math contest 
at Streator Northlawn Jr. High.  #mathisfun 

The team finished third overall with the sixth grade 
receiving third place, and the eighth grade receiving 
second.   

Krish Patel received fifth place, and Caden Ericzon 
received fourth overall.   

Team members are:      

Sixth Grade - Elle Brittin, Tanner Coglianese, Daniel 
Reinhardt, Trace Roether, and Bryce Sharp.  

Seventh Grade - Elsa Clausen, Adi Walker, Zach 
Graham, Aaron Threadgill, and Jaden Zaver.   

Eighth Grade - Katasha Lindholm, Molly Snook, 
Asher Bhurgri, Caden Ericzon, and Krish Patel.   

We are proud of you! Thank you Mrs. Ferko and 
Mrs. Masley for their leadership! 

Thank you the families that attended this year’s Family 
Reading Night. It was another successful evening at   

Wallace. We had record numbers in attendance! 

Thank you to Mrs. Conroy and our entire staff as they 

spend countless hours preparing for that ‘magical’ night.  

Wallace staff and families are the best!  


